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Capital Carriages August Calendar: 

Club Events :   Monthly Meeting:   Sunday, Nov. 13th – Family Roots Restaurant at 12:30 PM.   

Meet and Eat:      November 11th (Friday) – Brewhouse (Downstairs) 1:00 PM.   

  November 25th (Friday) – Shellies 1:00 PM. 

 

Local Car Shows:  None until Spring 

 

At our monthly meeting in November we elect the club officers for the upcoming year.  At the last meeting, 

the officers present (Jerry and Sharon Burrows) agreed they would continue in their current positions unless 

others are elected.  I contacted Don Wood and confirmed he would also be willing to serve as vice president 

for another year.  I am willing to continue as president and Times editor unless a replacement is elected. 

 

Other topics to discuss in the November meeting include: this years’ Christmas party, whether to meet during 

the winter months, and when to resume meetings in the spring (if we don’t meet in the winter).  Hope to see 

you there! 

 

Sharon Burrows also needs to receive your annual dues before November 15th as we are required to submit 

these to the parent club in Great Falls this month.  The dues of $33.50 for a single person or $39 for either a 

family or a single plus a guest should be mailed to Sharon Burrows at 19 South Benton, Helena Montana 

59601.  As stated before I think this is a great deal as you receive a monthly newsletter and a quarterly times 

article as part of the package.  You can also attend the semiannual statewide meets.   

 

At least two club members attended the Townsend Octoberfest car show.  According to Darrell Beckstrom, 

who entered his 66 GMC pickup, he was number 154 of around 200 vehicles.  The rainy weather that day 

apparently contributed to a decrease in participants, but the weather held out until mid-afternoon.  He sent 

me a couple of pictures, one of which follows. 

 

Officers for 2022 
President:  Paul Christofferson 

Vice President:  Don Wood 

Treasurer:  Sharon Burrows 

Secretary: Jerry Burrows 

Times Reporter:  Paul Christofferson 



 
 

I learned about a Helena Octoberfest car show, held later in the month, from Darrell.  This was passed on to 

the members with e-mail addresses.  Fortunately Denise and I were not attending a wedding in Glasgow that 

weekend so we were able to take this one in.  There were lots of nice cars, but only Jim and Sharon Black’s 

Volvo from the club was entered.  I thought about entering my 1950 International but didn’t have time to get 

it ready.  My fall project has been building a woodshed which I finally roofed yesterday so most car projects 

have been on hold.  I included a picture of a 1926 Dodge roadster from the Helena show below. 

 


